
Berri White Ribbon Event
Relationships Australia SA in Berri would like to invite Riverland service 
providers and community members to come and learn more about the 
White Ribbon Initiative. We will share some information and have a 
conversation around the following topics:

•	 The White Ribbon Initiative and what it means
•	 Playing your role, what you can do to help the cause
•	 Addressing violence in our community work

When:	 Wednesday, 6 December  
		  9.30am to 11.30am

Where:	 9 Kay Ave, Berri

Light morning tea provided. Please rsvp for catering purposes to 8582 4122  
or email berri.intake@rasa.org.au to register.


